
 

Important update for  
The Heights School 

 

Bus Service Changes - Affecting Student Travel 
Effective as from Term Three in 2023 

 

As from Monday 24 July 2023 (Term Three), the following changes will be made to 
dedicated School services. 

Students will be able to view the updated timetable times, including estimates for stops in 
between timepoints, on the Adelaide Metro website from Sunday 16 July 2023. 

 

Route 
Number 

Route 
NEW 
Start 
Time 

NEW End 
Time 

MORNING SERVICES – Monday to Friday  

School Bus 
479 

Edinburgh North to The Heights School via 
Salisbury Interchange (Monday to Friday) 

Now operating at NEW times (minor timing 
changes only) 

Stop 69 Womma Rd .................................7.38am 

Salisbury Interchange Zone H ..................8.00am 

The Heights High School  ........................8.30am 

7.38am 8.30am 

AFTERNOON SERVICES – Mondays 

School Bus 
479 

The Heights School to Edinburgh North via 
Salisbury Interchange (Mondays) 

Now operating at NEW times (minor timing 
change to time of arrival at stop 68A Womma 
Rd only) 

The Heights School  .................................2.45pm 

Stop 68A Womma Rd ..............................3.49pm 

2.45pm 3.49pm 

AFTERNOON SERVICES – Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & Fridays 

School Bus 
479 

The Heights School to Edinburgh North via 
Salisbury Interchange  

Now operating at NEW times (minor timing 
change to time of arrival at stop 68A Womma 
Rd only) 

The Heights School  .................................3.20pm 

Stop 68A Womma Rd ..............................4.22pm 

3.20pm 4.22pm 

 
We encourage students to check if their regular bus services and dedicated School services 
operated by other bus service providers have changed by visiting 
www.adelaidemetro.com.au 
Your assistance in advising students would be greatly appreciated. TORRENS TRANSIT  

 

http://www.adelaidemetro.com.au/



